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Midwest Food Bank is pleased to announce a new employee at its Normal location, effective Jan, 2019. Tara 

Ingham has been chosen as Executive Director of Midwest Food Bank Bloomington-Normal. As Executive 
Director, she is responsible for ensuring MFB’s food service programs are executed with efficient use of 

facilities, employees and volunteers. She is also responsible for budgeting, fundraising, community 
engagement and other requirements for not-for-profit operations. 
  
“The hiring of Tara allows Midwest Food Bank to continue to serve those in hunger while enabling sustainable 
growth,” says Mike Meece, Human Resources Director for MFB. “We are fortunate to have such a highly 
qualified person serving in this position.” 
  
“I’m honored to work with the dedicated staff and volunteers at MFB,” says Tara. “I look forward to guiding 

this division further on our mission to ease food insecurity.” 
  
Midwest Food Bank has ten locations, eight in the United States, and one each in East Africa and Haiti. Its 

mission is to share the love of Christ, by alleviating hunger and malnutrition locally and throughout the world 
and providing disaster relief; all without discrimination.   
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